
“By Invitation Only” Break for Lecturers 

Date: Tuesday, January 23, 2018  
Time: 2:00-3:00 p.m. 
Location: Lama 111A 
 

• Problems with Laulima  
o If you change the course specifications in Banner, Laulima sometimes thinks it is a new 

course and the original course disappears, including grades. It happens periodically and 
randomly, not in every instance. There are no backups, no way to get the information 
back. This happened multiple times to him and others.  

o If it can’t be fixed, then users should be warned. Announcements need to be sent out 
regularly. 

o There is about a half a dozen other problems with Laulima.  
o Is there any more discussion on replacing Laulima?  

▪ Canvas seems better.  

• Why can’t a non-credit student get a UH ID?  
The class is 16-weeks but the student is taking it as non-credit. The class can be converted to 
credit.  

o We need clearer definitions on which students in continuing education should get a UH 
ID. 

• Faculty appreciate knowing what the possible schedules are for the next semester. 
In the past, it was done on butcher paper so it was more transparent. Now that it’s done on the 
computer, faculty have no idea what the schedule will be. Can scheduling be more transparent? 
It would help morale.  

o When a lecturer is notified to teach a class, can the schedules be transparent? The 
current rule is that we need to let lecturers know their schedules ahead of time.  
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